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From: Bailey Boudreau
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Parking spots on N Baldwin
Date: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 8:44:26 PM

Hello,

I am writing to register my opposition to the proposal to remove the six parking spots on N
Baldwin by E Johnson. I live at 1247 E Johnson St, and my neighbors and I rely on the spaces
on E Johnson for parking. It would be a great inconvenience for us to have to find parking
elsewhere in the neighborhood, as spaces fill up quickly.

Thank you for your consideration. 

Bailey Boudreau
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